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TO: All Parties Who Received a Copy of SEWRPC Planning Report No. 50, 4 Regional Water
Quality Management Plan Update for the Greater Milwaukee Watersheds

MEMORANDUM

FROM: Michael G. Hahn, P.E., P.H., SEWRPC Chief Environmental Engineer RECEIVED
DATE: July 1, 2013 JUL 082013
SUBJECT: AMENDMENT TO SEWRPC PLANNING REPORT NO. 50 QUTY OF WEST ALLIS

In 2008, you received a copy of SEWRPC Planning Report No. 50 (PR No. 50), 4 Regional Water Quality
Management Plan Update for the Greater Milwaukee Watersheds, published in two parts and dated December
2007. We recently issued an' amendment to PR No. 50 that sets forth limited revisions to the report based on
changes to the watershed water quality models necessitated by findings during additional modeling efforts
conducted after the report was issued. Those modeling efforts were conducted under a separate study directed
toward evaluatmg the possible effects of climate change on water quality in the streams of the study area.

Thé plan ameﬁdment is posted on the SEWRPC Web)site, along with a revised version of PR No. 50, at:

e Partl: htt]).’//WWw.séerc. org/SEWRPCFiles/Publications/pr/pr-050_part-
1_water_quality plan_for_greater _mke_watersheds.pdf

s Part 2: htip://www.sewrpc.org/SEWRPCFiles/Publications/pr/pr-050_part-
2_water_quality plan_for greater mke watersheds.pdf

In addition, the online version of PR No. 50 includes revised pages with highlighting to indicate changes from the
2007 version. In the online version, the original Appendices J, K, and N are replaced in their entirety, and the
revised portions of the appendices are highlighted.

For those who received paper copies of PR No. 50, we have enclosed stickers that can be placed on the front
covers of Parts 1 and 2 of PR No. 50, directing the reader to the plan amendment on our web site.

For those who received compact disk copies of PR No. 50, a revised CD, with a May 2013 revision date is
enclosed. Please discard other PR No. 50 CDs. The CDs include the same versions of the complete PR No. 50
report, appendices, and the plan amendment report as are available online.

We would like to expless our appreciation for your interest in and support for this 1mp011ant study, and we
apologize for the inconvenience of incor porating the indicated revisions. Should you have any questions, please
contact me at (262) 547-6722, extension 243, mhahn@sewrpc.org.
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